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To: Nikisha Eichmann, Assistant Procurement Manager 

From: Steve Leonard, Fleet Manager 

Date: January 27, 2023 

Re: Purchase Recommendation of two (2) Ford F-150 4WD Trucks 
 

 
 

 

It is the recommendation of this office to allow the purchase of two (2) Ford F-150 4WD units for the Leisure 

Services Department utilizing the TN State Contract pricing of $42,883.00 each. These units meet the 

expectations of the department and will fulfill the requirements of their operational needs.  

 

Item Quantity Description Award to Vendor Fuel Economy 

1 2 2023 Ford F-150 Super Cab 4WD Lonnie Cobb Ford N/A 

 

These unit will be an addition to the Fleet  

 

The State offerings were reviewed by, Zach Drozdowski and Michael Borders, and is in agreement with this 

recommendation. 

Fuel Economy Improvement N/A 

  

            

    

 

Should you have any questions on this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank you. 

FLEET MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT 

City of Kingsport 
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